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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 10th March 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

We have been thinking about the 

farm animals that visited our 

school last week. Which was our 

favourite animal and why? 

Reception 

This week we have been learning 

all about instructions. The 

children have enjoyed giving 

each other instructions and 

learning how to write them!  

Year 1 

We have been planning to write 

our own interesting reports about 

an amazing animal. In 

Geography, we have been 

learning about the different parts 

of a mountain. 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
856 

Shakespeare 
899 

Bannister 
932 

Pankhurst 
840 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

Friday 17th March- Athlete visit 

Please complete sponsorship forms! 

Mathematicians of the Week: 
 

Bumblebee - Marwa 

Ladybird –Yulian  

Badger – Isabella 

Hedgehog - Martin 
 

Thought for the week… 

Is it easy to set 

boundaries? 

 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to read at home! House points are awarded to 

children regularly reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Teddy 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Diana 

Adas Hajra Tyler 
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